
Kudos: Holiday Project 

A relative of DHS clients recently sent a letter thanking the Holiday Project for making Christmas special 

for her family members. The letter writer states that her sister “is a single mother of two children and 

struggles on a daily basis and even more during this time of year.” The mother was so excited about the 

gifts her children received through the Holiday Project that she texted photos to her family members to 

show how much the gifts “brightened up her spirits.” The letter writer concluded, “You really have no 

idea how grateful we all are that you and whoever donated to this organization helped her give her 

children a better Christmas. I want you all to know how appreciative we are for an establishment that is 

so selfless and giving all year round.”  


